
Greetings!  -

Happy New Year! So looking forward to getting together next week for our first meeting of 2017.
 
We will be meeting on Wednesday, January 11 beginning at 9:00 for our social. If you would like
to look ahead for the year remember to just click on the meeting on the website calendar and all
the details for each month are provided.
 
January meeting info is as follows:

Program: Being a Restaurateur, with Chef Kevin Bladergroen of Blades' Bistro;
www.bladesbistro.com. Diane Shepard is graciously coordinating the program for us this
month.
No collection this month but Community Service chairs will share details about what to get
ready for in February.
Greeters this month are Barbara Hill and Clardel Walker (Clardel is stepping in for Rose
Gardiner).
Refreshments provided by Janet Schmidly, Kathleen Levine, Erin Height, Judy
Gajikowski.
Presentation of our Outstanding Service Award to Karen Cox!
Distribution of our 2017 Yearbooks thanks to all the hard work by Chair Jennise Phillips
and supporting committee members. Check your information in the 2017
yearbook and please share any changes or updates immediately with Membership chairs.
Lastly, induction of officers for 2017, starting us off to another great year.

 Enjoy the snowy scene outside our windows and see you soon.

President Kathy
Jardineros de Placitas

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001WJTTbRD5e3eNMtrTxeGE1bBODSwY-e2yMHMNgaiAJGyJJyPh1wCCWmIKWdTNpsKt-Wpoj5cqLuWKeOIGH2KqsZYHES6AidxU_XmyPUOL4Xll2Y9wJbcAQQk2zdfIJzaZs-QdmKOXW5mDmVzcrVRnhsg6jePTSruMeTlFlzGxk66y5dj0DEzcfg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001WJTTbRD5e3eNMtrTxeGE1bBODSwY-e2yMHMNgaiAJGyJJyPh1wCCWgox1jPIhpfsHOiajH5kcmq3egDD9h61SilJq-yT4TTIe-RGMrhD5dIozQHeFPgCS8uwUAT_F39dDTVncOdAlA80QC4b6TrqyyaZ3YyHln8xWuSnUj0I7QU=&c=&ch=

